
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: School Uniform – Drury Sports 
 
I am writing on behalf of Drury Sports to let you know that the shop has had to 
temporarily close. Uniform can still be ordered online at www.drurysports.com and 
Anna Drury will deliver items ordered. Should you have any difficulty using the Drury 
Sports website, please do not hesitate to contact Anna Drury on 07971 248503 up to 
9pm on an evening. 
 
In addition, school ties can also be purchased from the school website via the 
following link: 
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1016 
 
Ties purchased via the school website will be available for students to collect from 
the ACE reception the following morning. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs D Dalton 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 


